
I am opposed to passing HB4644. 

The citizens of Oregon do not need our tax dollars being spent on frivolous programs. 

Oregon receives plenty of money to operate the State. It is not the citizens responsibility to cover or pay 

more for programs, when the STATE OF OREGON can’t even balance their budget or cut spending. We 

are already dependent on federal money because our state government can’t do their jobs. We do not 

need a statewide shelter program that will suck our tax dollars and show no accountability. This is just 

another bill being pushed by the far left to virtue signal and act like they care about their citizens. 

Oregon government has yet to make a dent in cleaning up the homeless issue and yet they have had 

ample funds and ample time to do so.  

NO ON HB4644!!! 


